Message from Principal

Monday 4th January 2021

Dear families, following the announcement from Government this evening, I need to advise you of the school's intention once again. At this stage, we are planning for all children to be in school as normal tomorrow. However, we also appreciate that these decisions create understandable increased anxiety, and therefore if families make the choice for their child to stay at home for the remainder of this week, we will support this judgement. A package of Virtual Learning/Activities will be launched for any child remaining at home, and someone from your child's bubble will be in contact within 24hours of the absence. I know that families will totally appreciate the planning that will continue to be needed during this time of uncertainty, particularly as we speculate the problems associated with our staff team having to care for their own children. At this stage, I reiterate our commitment to providing education (and care) to those identified as vulnerable and to those children of Key/Critical Workers. We know that these circumstances are likely to change and as ever I appreciate your support.

Please d	lo not l	hesitate	to coi	ntact tl	ne scl	hool

Best wishes,

Sue Ackroyd

Principal